
From: Christine Lewis
To: PCD
Subject: Bloedel Proposal
Date: Friday, August 04, 2017 3:36:30 PM

This is a letter to let you know my disapproval of the proposed plans for the Bloedel Reserve.  I am a resident of the
Agate Loop.  These proposed plans of trying to make it possible for Bloedel to exploit what has already brought
more people and cars into our neighborhood is wrong.  This is a neighborhood of people walking and children
waiting on driveways and corners for school buses.  I was pushing a stroller with my granddaughter the other day
and someone flew out of Bloedel and honked me over to the side when I was already on the edge with plenty of
room to go around.  This is a very rural part of the island with a small two lane road that had no lines until not that
long ago.  Bloedel Reserve should be kept as a quiet peaceful place to come to as it was meant to be.  Bloedel is a
home in our neighborhood with a beautiful garden.  His plan was not for Butchart Gardens  This is a small quiet
neighborhood.  Don't take that away from us.  We already have dealt with the extra traffic brought by Bloedel that is
enough!

Christine Lewis (Tina)
7460 NE North Street
Bainbridge Island
206-371-6467

I'm at the top of the loop close to the road, the new proposed exit would send cars right in front of my house and
property which now there is no reason for cars except for school bus to come around... It will make it more
dangerous on our road...
This is about $$$$$ that the community will never see.
Sent from my iPad
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